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Foundation Stage have been 
working on 1 more than or 1 
less than a given number in 
Maths. They have also enjoyed 
writing shopping lists.  

Orange Class would love to 
meet Father Christmas.  If they 
ever do they have written lots 
of questions to ask him.  They 
had some very interesting and 
curious ones. 

Year 2 have been thinking 
about the climates of various 
different countries around the 
world this week. They even 
decided where they would 
most like to travel to. 

Green Class have finished their 
topic about light by drawing 
observational pictures of 
candles and writing their own 
prayers.  They also made and 
decorated Diva lamps. 
 
 In Year 4 the class applied their 
knowledge of shape to make 
symmetrical stars.  They also 
used a variety of nets to make 
different 3D boxes and 
compared each one. 

Year 5 made circuits using 
different materials to make a 
light work in science this week. 
They have also worked on 
recounts in English on their 
stone age day. 
 
Louis, Milo and James set 
everyone a mathematical 
murder mystery challenge.  
They applied lots of their new 
skills and knowledge to set 
really tricky clues. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Maps and Climate in Year 2 
 

Year 2 worked really hard today looking at maps and talking all about the different 
climates in various countries around the world. They drew suitcase items that they would 
like to take to specific countries, and what the weather would be like there. Why not take 

a look at an atlas with your child over the weekend and talk about it?  
 

 

 
What is your favourite book 

and why? 
 

Winning Answer from  
Destiny in Year 6 

 

My favourite book is Hetty 
Feather because when you 
read it, it takes you into a 
different world, where you 
can imagine what it would 

be like to be different. 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

Megan in Year 1, 
Archie, Jack, Maja, 
Pheobe and Freya 

in Year 2, Holly and 
Leonard in Year 4 

 

 

Please remember 
to return all lunch 

menus by 
tomorrow. If we 

don’t have it in we 
can’t order the 

correct amount of 
food, and your 

child may need to 
have packed 

lunches. 
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Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

PTA AGM 
 

Just a reminder that the PTA AGM is tonight in the 
community room at 7:30pm. All are welcome, and we’d 

love to hear any thoughts on the events last year, ideas for 
this year, and volunteers to help!  

 

 

 

 

 

Lateness and Front Entrance 
 

It is really important that unless you are 
late or have a prior agreement to use 
the front entrance, that all children 

enter the school via the back gate. If you 
are running late and therefore need to 

use the front entrance, you MUST come 
in with your child – as they will need to 

be signed in. If a child comes in alone we 
will need to call a parent or carer to 
come and sign them in. Thank you! 

 

11+ for 2020 Entry 
 

For parents of children in Year 5 who would like to enter them into the 11+ exam for secondary school entry in 2020, 
registration opens on 14th May 2019 and closes on 1st July 2019. The exam itself will be on Saturday 21st September. The test 
paper will involve one English and one Mathematics paper. Parents are encouraged to register as early as possible, as in the 

event of the main test day reaching maximum capacity, children will be allocated an alternative test day. A parent guide for 11+ 
preparation and one set of free CSSE familiarisation papers are available at www.csse.org.uk, where you can also register. 

 

 

http://www.csse.org.uk/

